2/16/10 Bd Mtg
Kern River :
Deadline: 2/9/10 by 12 noon

Jeanine Townsend, Clerk to the Board
State Water Resources Control Board
P.O. Box 100

Sacramento, CA 95812-0100

Tuesday, January 26, 2010

My name is Mr. Rene M. Lopez, and I am writing to the Board in
regards of supporting the recommended order finding unappropriated
water on the Kern River and having it run through the dry riverbed
here in Bakersfield. I find that having water running through the
riverbed will increase the quality of life around the river, not only for
people, but for wildlife as well. All around, I would like to see
something come out of this that would be highly beneficial to
everybody and all wildlife, as I stated. Please consider the order on
having the unappropriated water start running through the dry
riverbed here in Bakersfield. Thank you. |
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